
CHURCH DIARY  
   
Sun 1st 9.00 am Sunday Morning Prayer (Buckhurst Room) 
 10.00 am  Morning service 
 10.00 am ACCESS Group during morning service 
 4.00 pm Communion Service (Sanctuary) 

 6-7.30 pm Ethos (Beulah Centre) 
   
Mon 2nd 9.30 am Connect Group (Payne Room) 
   
Tue 3rd 10.00 am  Toddlers (Beulah Centre) 
 2.00 pm Connect Group (Buckhurst Room) 
 2 - 4 pm Art Club (Clifford Hall) 
 6-7.30 pm Limitless Youth Club (Beulah Centre) 
 7.30 pm Connect Group (Barnett Barn) 
   
Wed 4th 10 - 1 pm Ukrainian Hub (Beulah Centre) 
 11-12.30 pm Coffee Drop-in and Community Meals (Clifford Hall) 
 2 - 4 pm Connect Group (Buckhurst Room) 
 7.30 pm Connect Group (Barnett Barn) 
 7.30 pm Church Prayer (Buckhurst Room) 
   
Thu 5th 9.00 am Clifford Day Centre (Clifford Hall) 
 7.30 pm  Worship Group Rehearsal (Sanctuary) 
   
Fri 6th 7.30 pm Square Dancing (Clifford Hall) 
   
Sat 7th 8.30 am Leadership Prayer Meeting (Payne Room) 
 9.30 am-12 Wreath Workshop for those who have booked (Clifford Hall) 
   
Sun 8th 9.00 am Sunday Morning Prayer (Buckhurst Room) 
 10.00 am  Morning service 

 12.30 pm Sunday Lunch Club for those who have booked (Clifford Hall) 
 

 

 

1st December 2024 

 

 

Sunday - 10 am 

Today’s sermon – Do not be afraid: 

The weight of fear 

Luke 1:26-30 

Preacher: Rev. David Lockwood 
 

 

A warm welcome to anyone here for the first time today.  

Please make yourself known to a steward. 
 

Prayer prior to the service will take place in the 

Buckhurst Room from 9am. 

 

Motto Verses for 2024 

Ephesians 2:1-10 

Our vision 

Knowing Jesus, Transforming people, 

Changing society 

There are collection boxes for your offering as you enter the sanctuary or exit for 
refreshments. If you wish to donate via BACS the account details for Beulah are 

Barclays Bank, Beulah Baptist, Sort Code 202791 A/c No 70094730 
There is now also an option for contactless giving via our card machines, located in 

the foyer or on the reception desk. 
 

 

Beulah Baptist Church          
Tel: (01424) 730001 

 Email: office@beulahbaptist.co.uk 
 Web: beulahbaptist.co.uk 



At the Church Members' Meeting held on Monday last week, the following 
people have been voted as Elders & Deacons: 
* Ruth Lawrie - deacon / church secretary         * Kevin McKay - deacon 
* Adam Pannell - elder                                        * Brian Wightwick - elder 
Their new terms will start from January 2025. 
 
Carol singing at the Irvine Unit at Bexhill Hospital: all are welcome to join 
for carol singing at the Unit, Wednesday, 18 December and start at 7pm. 
This is really appreciated by the patients, their families and the staff. Please 
meet in the entrance to the Irvine Unit at around 6.50pm. We will be singing 
outside, so please come dressed appropriately! If you are able to come 
along to sing, it would be helpful if you could let the office know 
(office@beulahbaptist.co.uk) 
 
Donations of mince pies for the refreshments being offered following each 
carol service would be gratefully received! They can be left on the reception 
desk. Many thanks!  
 
In order to make the office work a bit more efficiently, there are now IN and 
OUT trays situated on the reception desk. When you plan to see Ronette in 
the office for any non-urgent issues, please consider using these trays and 
leave messages with the people staffing reception - they can also handle any 
payments and/or bookings for things like the Christmas Lunch, Comedy 
evening, Christmas greetings etc.  
Ronette will make sure to check the trays and messages before the end of 
each day, and will deal with items accordingly. 
 
As in previous years, there will be a Christmas Greetings sheet included 
with the Sunday bulletin on December 15th. This enables members to include 
a greeting to the whole Beulah family for a £5 donation which goes to BMS. 
The greeting can be emailed to the church office 
(office@beulahbaptist.co.uk) or handed in to reception. Save having to write 
out all those cards!  
 
Christmas Day Lunch - there will be a Christmas Day lunch at Beulah. 
Booking forms are available on the reception desk or in the church foyer. 
The cost will be £8 per person. 
Please return any completed forms to the person staffing the reception desk 
during weekdays.  
 
Thank you so much for your support for our Day Centre coffee morning. We 
raised over £600 for the KSS Air Ambulance and Chestnut Tree Hospice. 
 
Bexhill Old Town Christmas Extravaganza is on Sunday 8th December, 
11am - 4pm. Beulah is once again providing the children’s craft activities. 
Please pray for those involved, for good contacts, and maybe consider 
calling in! 

 

 

Christmas at Beulah 
 

Family service: “Christmas Gone Wrong” 

Sunday 15th December 
 

4.30pm  Carols and service by Beulah Youth 

Christmas refreshments will be available following the service 

 

Carols by Candlelight service 

Sunday 22nd December 
 

6.30 pm  Traditional Carols by Candlelight service 

Christmas refreshments will be available following the service 

 

Christmas Eve 

11.30 pm Late-Night Christmas Eve Service 

Welcome in Christmas Day! 

 

Christmas Day 

10 am Christmas Celebration Service 

 
 


